
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  

Sent: Friday, 25 February 2022 12:17 PM 

To: 'Lorraine Biviano' <lorraine.biviano@twu.com.au>; 'Vasuki Paul' <Vasuki.Paul@aigroup.com.au>; 

'Katie Sweatman' <katie.sweatman@kingstonreid.com>; 'Paul Ryan' <paulryan@bigpond.net.au>; 

Nigel.ward@ablawyers.com.au 

Cc: Chambers - McKinnon C <Chambers.McKinnon.C@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: AM2021/72 - Application by Menulog 

 

OFFICIAL 
 

Dear Parties, 

 

Further to today’s directions hearing in the above matter, I confirm that the matter has been 

allocated to Commissioner McKinnon for conciliation. We request that the parties please make 

contact with Commissioner McKinnon’s chambers in relation to timetabling and next steps regarding 

the conciliation. 

 

Kind regards, 

Caroline 

 

Caroline Beasley 

Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
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